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January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 10 College Experience Day – Friday 14th March 2025 

On Friday 14th March, all Year 10 pupils will attend Selby College for their College Experience Day. This event 
offers pupils a chance to explore college life and participate in taster lessons, providing an insight into different 
courses and subject options.  

Your child will be given an opportunity to select their subjects and register for the event during Form Time on 
Wednesday 15th January 2025. If your child is unable to complete it in school, they can use the link below: 

Year 10 Taster Day - Selby Tickets, Fri, Mar 14, 2025 at 9:15 AM | Eventbrite 

Please select 1 of the following options. 

• 4 A level subjects or 2 Vocational subjects or 2 A levels & 1 vocational subject 
 
The college deadline for registration is Friday 7 February. 
 
Additionally, we require permission for your child to attend.  Please complete the form below by Friday 7 
February: 
 
School permission form 
 
Failure to complete the permission form will result in pupils not being able to attend the college experience day. 

On the day, pupils should arrive at school as usual. We will travel to Selby College by coach and return in time for 
school transport. Pupils are not required to wear school uniform, but clothing should be appropriate. Those 
attending a PE or sports course need trainers and a PE kit. Lunch will be provided, or packed lunches can be 
brought. All pupils should bring a pen. 

The College Experience Day is part of a series of activities to help students make informed decisions about their 
future study and career options, allowing them to explore college life and the opportunities available for Years 12 
and 13. 

If you have any questions or queries about any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
careers@thesnaithschool.org.uk or call 01405 860327.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs E Taylor 
Careers Coordinator 
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